& This message was sent with High importance.

From: Brandi Walter <bwalter @mvca.on.ca= Sent  Thu 12/05/2016 3:33 PM
To: ronalddavidson@rogers. com
Cc Bill White; Mark Van Patter
Subject: ZBA: 5991 3rd Line
Ea
Dear Ron.

[ have received notice of ZBA for the above noted propertv to allow for the storage and recvcling of used asphalt and concrete within
an existing pit. As vou mayv be aware, MV CA provides comments on Planning Act applications with regard for natural hazards,

natural heritage and natural resources, including groundwater as per our Memorandum of Agreement for plan review with the County
of Wellington.

Page 7, paragraph 4 of vour report (dated April 14, 2016) states that “the storage of recvclable road materials on the site should have
no impact on surface water, ground water or the natural environment.” Can vou provide me with the report that was undertaken to
conclude as such? Your earliest attention to this matter would be greatlv appreciated. I am required to provide mv comments to the
Town of Minto prior to the Public Meeting on Mav 17, 2016.

Kind Regards,

Brandi Walter

Environmental Planner, Regulations Officer

MAITLAND VALLEY CONSERVATION AUTHORITY
519-335-3557; bwalter/@mvca.on.ca




